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sunday mass Youth Faith Formation Fellowship Sunday

Your Pastoral Team

12:30pm 1st Sunday of Each Month Last Sunday of Each Month

5649 Mount Gilead Road
Centreville, VA

Also streamed live on Facebook

class is held during the 12:30pm
mass and supplemental materials
are made available on the parish

website.

contact a member of the hospitality
team if you’d like to bring a treat to

share!

Fr. Julian, Fr. Jason, and Fr. David
are honored to walk with you on

your journey of faith and to
support your spiritual needs.
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CONGRATULATIONS!
We would like to extend our heartfelt
congratulations to our First Communicants, who,
in the presence of our parish community, have
embraced the precious gift of the Blessed
Sacrament for the first time. We will continue to
pray for and with our young parish members as
they take this significant step toward deepening
their relationship with the Lord.



EASTER BLESSINGS
As we commemorate the resurrection of our
Lord this Easter, we extend our heartfelt wishes
to each of you. This season of hope and
renewal serves as a poignant reminder of the
profound love and grace that envelops us all.
We are sincerely grateful for every member of
our parish community, whose faith and
commitment enhance our collective journey.
May the joy and peace of Easter fill your hearts
and homes. 

On behalf of Fr. Julian and Fr. David, thank you
for being an integral part of our church family.  
We pray all of this in the name of the Father
who creates us, of the Son who redeems us,
and of the Holy Spirit who sanctifies us.  Amen!

Fr. Jason Lody, FCM

parish bulletin: all the news you can use! may 11, 2025

Page 2

Talk To Us...
703-665-9730 - Parish Cell

Fr. Jason Lody, FCM
jlody@mysaintanthonys.org

Fr. Julian Garcia
jgarcia@mysaintanthonys.org

Facebook & Instagram
@MySaintAnthonys

All are invited to participate fully in the sacramental life of the Church!

YOUTH FAITH FORMATION
Last week was the final gathering for our
monthly youth faith formation of this school
year.  We are eternally grateful for Tina and
Adriana who served as our catechists and to all
the families who registered their children for
this program.  Classes will resume in October.  
You can find summer activities for the entire
family on the parish website.  Enjoy!

VOLUNTEERS ARE INCREDIBLE
Did you know that our parish thrives thanks to
the dedication of volunteers? The clergy,
readers, outreach workers, servers, hospitality
teams, faith formation leaders, and musicians
are all individuals who share their time and
talents with our community. We truly cannot
function without the enthusiastic ‘YES’ from so
many. We deeply appreciate the responses to
our ministry call and pray for more hands to
join us in our mission.  If you would like to
support the parish by volunteering, please fill
out an interest card in the back of the church of
connect directly with one of our priests.  Thank
you for considering this opportunity.


